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Template genetics results letter for 
Lynch testing through mainstreaming pathway

 LYNCH2 – PATHOGENIC VARIANT IDENTIFIED

Please insert appropriate text into the grey boxes in the template letter below.

Dear [patient],

This letter follows your recent clinic appointment where we discussed the result of your recent genetic test. You had a test to look for the Lynch syndrome genes (MLH1, MSH2, MSH6, PMS2 and EPCAM genes), following your diagnosis of cancer.  This letter is to provide you with written documentation of the result of this test.
A genetic change was identified in a gene called [MLH1/ MSH2/ MSH6/ PMS2/ EPCAM]. This genetic change is considered pathogenic (disease-causing). This confirms that you have a diagnosis of Lynch syndrome and gives us an explanation for why you developed [bowel/endometrial] cancer. We discussed how this result may have implications for your cancer treatment and/or follow-up. 

Having Lynch syndrome increases an individual’s risk of developing bowel and other cancers. It is important to know that you have Lynch syndrome as there are techniques that can be used to manage this risk. This includes the use of aspirin which has been shown to decrease an individual’s chance of developing a Lynch syndrome related cancer. Other screening techniques, such as bowel screening, can help to ensure that any bowel changes are detected at an early stage where treatment is likely to be much more successful. Your result therefore has implications for protecting your future health and may have implications for your relatives. 

We have requested that an appointment is made for you with a member of the Clinical Genetics team to discuss these issues in more detail. You should receive an appointment letter from them in the post in the coming weeks. 
After your appointment with Clinical Genetics you will be given a letter to pass to relevant family members, so they can arrange an appointment to discuss genetic testing for themselves, should they wish to.

Please continue to attend your standard appointments with your cancer treatment team.
If you would like further information prior to your genetics appointment, you may wish to read the patient information webpage, https://rmpartners.nhs.uk/lynch-syndrome-information/.  Alternatively, if you have any further clinical questions, or queries about this result, please contact us on the above details. A copy of this letter has been sent to your GP so that they are aware of this result.
Yours sincerely, 

[Cancer Team]

cc: 
Clinical Genetics, Box 134
Addenbrookes Treatment Centre, Level 6

Addenbrookes Hospital, Hills Road

Cambridge CB2 0QQ

[GP]
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